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FW: DINNER AT THE LODGE TUESDAY 4 JUNE 2024 [SEC=OFFICIAL]

From:  @abl.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, 3 June 2024 5:11 PM 
To:  @pm.gov.au> 
Subject: FW: DINNER AT THE LODGE TUESDAY 4 JUNE 2024 

Hi  
Just letting you know that Jeremy Leibler  

Regards, 

 

From:   
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 9:26 AM 
To: @pm.gov.au 
Subject: DINNER AT THE LODGE TUESDAY 4 JUNE 2024 

Hi  
Thanks for your call last night. 
I am just following up in relation to the dinner at The Lodge on Tuesday 4 June. 
I have a start time of 6.30 pm. Could you please confirm what time the dinner will finish so I can arrange the car to 
collect them from The Lodge. 
For catering requirements Mark and Jeremy   
Please note Jeremy  

Regards 

 

 | PA to Mark Leibler AC 

Arnold Bloch Leibler 
Level 21, 333 Collins Street, Melbourne  Victoria  3000 
E: @abl.com.au | T: 61 3 9229 9644  

Wurundjeri Country 

--------------------------- Disclaimer --------------------------- 
This email and any attachments are confidential and may contain privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, print, copy or use 
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this email or any attachments.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system. 
Please be aware of the increase in cybercrime and fraud. If you receive an email purporting to be from someone at ABL which seeks to direct a payment to bank details 
which differ from those which we have already given you (in our engagement letter and on our invoices) it is unlikely to be genuine. Please do not reply to the email or 
act on any information contained in it but contact us immediately. It is possible for emails to be intercepted in transit and email details changed. When receiving an email 
from ABL containing bank account details, please phone us (on the number on our website) to verify the account details before transferring the funds. 
Arnold Bloch Leibler does not accept liability for any loss or damage (whether direct, indirect, consequential or economic) however caused, and whether by negligence 
or otherwise, which may result directly or indirectly from this email or any attachments (including as a result of your failure to scan this email for viruses or as a result of 
interference or unauthorised access during communication).  In any event, our liability is limited to the cost of re-supplying this communication.  
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